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Dear fellow advocates,

Season’s greetings from AAPA. 
The Board of Directors has been dedicated to
creating meaningful experiences for our members
while promoting the vital role of patient advocacy
within the community. We believe we have made a
difference this year and hope to be even more
impactful in 2025. Please continue to follow and
support AAPA as we embark on some new
enterprises that we hope will benefit the greater
patient advocacy community in the new year. 

Lastly, I want to invite you all to our upcoming
Holiday Party Wednesday, December 11th. Whether
you are new to patient advocacy or are a former
member or advocate, we would love to see you to
share in the holiday season. We welcome all friends,
new and old. I hope to see you there. 

Kind regards, 
Jennifer Whalen

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGEUPCOMING EVENTS

Education Presentations: 

Thursday, January 9, 2025 noon-1pm via

Zoom. Tentative Speaker: Monika

Lukasiewicz, OTR/L, CLIPP from Oakwood

Creative Care on dementia support.

Members’ Discussion Session: 

Thursday, January 23, 2025 from Noon to

1pm This is a monthly meeting for all

Members. Watch for an email with an

invitation to join the Zoom meeting.

Social Networking: 

Holiday Party Wednesday, December 11,

2024 6-8pm at Bobby Q’s 8501 N 27th

Ave, Phoenix, AZ. All are invited!

Members login to the website for access

to the dashboard with meeting minutes,

recordings, resources, and more. Non-

members wanting to receive email

communication about happenings,

including a current newsletter, please

subscribe at the top of our website

homepage www.ArizonaAPA.org today.
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It’s not too late to join us for our Holiday
Social Event on Wednesday, December

11th at Bobby Q’s in Phoenix. You do not
need to be a member to attend, but we

would like an RSVP for planning
purposes. To register, go to the Events

page of our website
https://www.arizonaapa.org/events

Bring a friend or neighbor or anyone who
wants to share some holiday fun. There

will be door prizes as well! 
We would love to see you there! 

We are changing access to the monthly
Zoom discussion sessions, opening it up
to Professional and Associate members.

We want to increase engagement and
connection amongst our members and

hope this will facilitate that goal. 

Look for an email with a Zoom link
approximately one week prior to the

meeting. The meetings do not have an
agenda, but are based on the needs of

the attendees. If there is a specific
question or topic you would like to

discuss, please email
info@ArizonaAPA.org prior to the

meeting. We hope to see you there.  


